

Behavioral Health Associates

Brian D. Carr, Ph.D., Licensed Psychologist 3709-22nd Place. Suite C. Lubbock. Texas 79410 www.

www.healingtalk.com

September 9, 2011

Raquel P. Quigley Assistant to the City Council City of Lubbock P.O. Box 2000 Lubbock, Texas 79457

Fax 775-3335

Dear Raquel,

Here are some additional inquiries I would like to submit for your review and consideration.

- 1. Please provide information as to where the money is coming from and the amount allotted to the relocation of the BSL 3 laboratory from its present location to the Reese Center.
- 2. Please provide the annual quality assurance reviews completed for the surveillance services for the last three years.

Sincerely,

Brian D. Carr, Ph.D. Licensed Psychologist Member, Board of Health, City of Lubbock